IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

MAYES CO RWD#3 PWSID#0K 1021640
Did Not Meet Monitoring Requirements

Our water system recently violated drinking water requirements.
Although this was not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right
to know what happened, what you should do, and what we did to correct
this situation. Customers are not at risk and there is no reason to suspect
any potential adverse health effects. No alternative water supplies needed.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a
regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your
drinking water meets health standards. During the following monitoring periods,
we did not monitor or test for the following contaminants, and therefore, cannot be
sure of the quality of your drinking water during that time.

Type of Sample(s) Atrazine
Monitoring Period(s) 4/1/22024 to 6/30/2024

What should I do? You do not need to boil your water or take other actions.
We do not know of any contamination, and none of our testing has shown disease-
causing organisms in the drinking water.

What Happened? What was done? Our lab failed to schedule the test. The
problem has been alleviated and usage has returned to normal.

For more information, please contact David Harding at (918) 435-4361.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water,
especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people
in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting
this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.



